
Town of Clinton 

Resolution No.  9 of 2023 

 

 

TITLE: Resolution authorizing the return of unused escrow funds to Richard 

Cantor as Attorney: Cantor/Levy Subdivision 

 

 

TA 337.24 

 

Whereas, between 2004 and 2009, Richard Cantor, representing the Cantor/Levy 

Subdivision, came before the Planning Board and deposited a total of $2,957.10 

into escrow fund TA 337.24, and 

 

Whereas, the escrow account has been dormant for 12 years with a balance of 

$2875.50 which is no longer necessary since the project is closed; 

 

Now therefore be it resolved, that the town return the $2875.50 to Richard 

Cantor as Attorney and close escrow account TA 337.24.  

 

 

 

Dated this 10th day of January 

      
     Carol-Jean Mackin 

     Town Clerk 


